

PTC Spring 2025

Event Date: 15 March 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Parent-Teacher Conferences scheduled for 2024-25. This is an excellent opportunity for you to meet your child's teachers, discuss their progress, and gain insights into their academic and social development.

Conference Details:

Dates: [March 15, 2025]

Time: [11:00 AM - 5:00 PM]

Location: School Campus

What to Expect:

One-on-one discussions with your child's teachers.

Insights into your child's strengths and areas for improvement.

Information on resources and strategies to support your child's learning at home.

Opportunities to ask questions and express any concerns you may have.

To make the most of your time, please consider bringing any specific questions or topics you would like to discuss. We encourage all parents to attend as your participation is crucial in supporting your child's education.

RSVP:
Please confirm your attendance by contacting the school office.
We look forward to seeing you and partnering together to support your child's education!
Dood was and a
Best regards,
Principal KHEI